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February 5, 2020
Dear Valued Supplier:

INFICON Inc. is a manufacturer and supplier of innovative instrumentation, critical sensor
technologies and advanced process control equipment. We are aware of, understand, and
monitor our ever changing internal and external business environments. Business requirements
include international, national, and local regulations and customer requirements.

As you know, governments globally require documented proof of product environmental
compliance including, but not limited to, restriction of the use of certain hazardous substances
in electrical and electronic equipment, RoHS Directive 2015/863/EU and REACH SVHCs.

To ensure compliance with these environmental product regulations, we must identify the
presence of any restricted substances in the components we purchase, as well as some substances
that may be restricted in the future.

INFICON Inc. has engaged IHS Markit, a worldwide leader in technical content services, to assist
us in collecting RoHS and REACh content in addition to other environmental compliance
information. This data is being gathered for components and materials which we purchase from
our valued suppliers and authorized distributors.

Thank you for your cooperation in providing the requested information as quickly and

completely as possible. The content data for products is essential for us to determine the
continued use of your product or your recommended and compliant replacement product.

Your company is an important supplier to us. We are seeking your cooperation in providing the
requested information as quickly and completely as possible. The content data for your products
is essential for us to determine the continued use of your product or your recommended and
compliant replacement product.

Should you have general questions about this project, please contact me
directly at philip.fiorentino@inficon.com

Please direct all clarification and/or technical questions regarding this request to the IHS
Markit contact indicated in the accompanying email.

We greatly appreciate your cooperation.
Sincerely,

Philip Fiorentino

Compliance Manager

INFICON Inc.



